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Portions of Fort Argyle Road Closed After Vehicle Accident 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 27, 2020) – Portions of Fort Argyle Road are closed after a head-
on collision that occurred this morning between a septic tank truck and a dump truck. 
 
Three people were transported to the hospital and at least one has serious injuries. 
 
Both eastbound and westbound lanes near the 500 block of Fort Argyle Road will be closed 
during the cleanup and investigation. Traffic in the area is being re-routed, so motorists should 
avoid the area if possible and expect significant delays. 
 
The investigation is being handled by the Georgia State Patrol. All questions regarding the 
investigation and condition of the victims should be referred to the Georgia State Patrol. 
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